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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2005 

Question No. 12

Question:
Councillor Cait Keane

To ask the Manager to give (a) report on the Templeogue House refurbishment (b) the lighting and completion of the footpath linking Rossmore Lawn and Templeogue Road as previously requested last September.

Reply:

A cost plan has been prepared for the refurbishment of Templeogue House and consultants are presently being engaged as part of an overall design team for the restoration and renovation of Templeogue House, with a view to work commencing as soon as possible.  Tenders for Phase II of the car parking works which involve the re-alignment of the car park are currently being examined.
The completion of the footpath linking Rossmore Lawn to Templeogue Road will be addressed as part of Phase II of the carpark works. It is understood that the public lighting has been operational since 24th November 2005.
